Jill Cataldi

From: Nancy Green <ninjanurse9@cox.net>
Sent: Nancy Green <ninjanurse9@cox.net>

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject: No on H5891A

Dear Legislators,

Please vote no on the bill to allow hearings on Zoom or other media instead of in-person. The past year has shown clearly how much better it is to meet in person for important discussions. In addition, meeting in person will spare us all from the tech glitches that come up on both ends, from the sender and our computers at home. As one who attends several Zoom meetings a week- Zoom fatigue is real. Please vote no to this bill.

Thank you,

Nancy Green, RN, BS, CCM

Sent from my iPad